
ACO North Waterloo Region Comments on Waterloo Region International Airport Runway Extension 

The ACO NWR has some concerns about the expansion of the runway. The ACO mandate is to 

preserve our significant cultural heritage and this would include safeguarding the trees that might be 

cut for the expansion and the intrusion into the Kossuth Bog, which is a significant Ontario wetland. In 

the past we have lost a lot of wetland territory and we should strive to preserve what we have left 

and not expand the runway, but find a more environmentally responsible solution. 

Marg Rowell, Chair ACO NWR 


